
PORTLAND HIGH SCHOOL

STUDENT HANDBOOK ACKNOWLEDGEMENT FORM

In an effort to be more environmentally friendly, the student handbook for Portland High

School is available online at https://www.portlandctschools.org under the High School

tab.  If you prefer a printed copy of the handbook, please notify the main office and a

copy will be sent home with your child.

All students, parents and guardians should read the student handbook and become

familiar with its contents.  The purpose of the handbook is to give students and

parents/guardians an understanding of the general rules, procedures, and guidelines for

attending our school.

By signing this document, you are acknowledging that you have read the Portland High

School student handbook.

PARENT AND STUDENT ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

We confirm that we have read the PHS student handbook, and that we understand the

responsibilities expected of students and parents/guardians at Portland High School.  We

understand the policies, procedures, rules, regulations, and practices that are stated in

this document.  We acknowledge that all students are expected to comply with these

policies and guidelines.

Please return this signed form to the PHS main office no later than September

16, 2022.  This form will be filed in your student records.

https://www.portlandctschools.org

